
 

Maple Class Topic Homework: Summer 2025 

 

 

Chomping Chocolate - from pod to pocket   
Your homework for this term is to produce something that demonstrates your 

understanding of an aspect relating to our Summer term topic on Chocolate. You can 

research any aspect you like and you can present it in any way you like, for example as a 

poster, a PowerPoint, a short film, a model or a written piece. Last term we had some 

superb projects handed in and the children proudly presented them to the class. 

You could:  Research and create a poster about how chocolate is made.  

Design your own game around the theme of Charlie and the Chocolate 

Factory. 

Create a model in a cardboard box of an imaginary chocolate factory. 

Research about the history of chocolate and write about it in a leaflet or 

produce a PowerPoint presentation. 

Produce a news report about fairtrade chocolate. 

Create a chocolate cookery booklet with old and new recipes, make some 

of the recipes and take photos for the booklet. 

Invent your own amazing chocolate bar and create the packaging and 

advertising to go alongside it! 

Work should be completed and in school by the 7th July as you will be presenting it to 

the class from this date. If you have any questions or problems with this task, please 

come and talk to me. 

I hope you have fun!    

Mrs Ormerod   


